
Request for Bid 
 

Notice: 
Mineral Area College in Park Hills, MO, will accept bids for purchase of 42 trees. 
Qualified organizations are invited to submit three (3) copies of a formal proposal and 
one (1) digital copy.  Proposals should address the ability to provide species and 
quantities of trees as described on the MAC web page https:// mineralarea.edu/bid-
opportunities and trees are to be delivered to campus no later than November 15, 2025. 
Responses must be received at the President’s Office, 5270 Flat River Rd., PO Box 
1000, Park Hills, MO 63601 (jgilgour@mineralarea.edu for the digital copy and/or 
questions) prior to 10:00 AM on Friday, September 12, 2025. 
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